521 PROJECT UPDATE JUNE 21, 2018

1. We are in the process of finalizing a contract between our architect, Mr
Montgomery, and the Diocese. Mr Montgomery is submitting an
“Architect's Proposal” to the Diocese as part of the contract process. This
contract is specifically to update our site plans and schematic
drawings and develop color drawings.

2. Once we have a contract, we can meet with Mr Montgomery to update our
site plans and schematic drawings.

3. We will then present this updated information to our parishioners at a town
hall meeting to get further input.

4. We will then present our updated plans to the BRAC to get approval to
enter Fundraising.

5. We plan to do a combined fundraising with the Diocese Bicentennial
Campaign. This will be some time next year.

6. Once we have adequate pledges and fundraising, we can enter Design
Development, which will take a year.

7. The above information was discussed at our last Parish Council Meeting on
June 20 2018

8. Keep praying

Mark Crabbe mmcrabbe@yahoo.com 803 840-1359

Andrew Williams wiscan62@sc.rr.com 803 968-9181
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